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Mike DeWine, Governor Thomas J. Stickrath, Director
Jon Husted, Lt. Governor Charles L. Norman, Registrar
LETTER OF EXTENSION
To: IRP Inc. and IRP Jurisdictions
Date: March 18, 2020
Subject: Letter of Extension Notice for OH IRP Vehicle Registrations expiring on or after March 18, 2020.

Governor DeWine has declared a state of emergency due to the COVID-19 virus and until further notice, all
International Registration Plan (IRP) jurisdictions and enforcement personnel should refrain from taking
enforcement action on vehicles barring Ohio IRP Vehicle Registrations (IRP Cab Card or IRP Temporary
Authorization Authority [TA]) that have expirations dates on or after March 18, 2020.

Any Ohio IRP Registrant affected by these events may carry this letter of extension with a copy of their expired
Ohio IRP Registration for presentation to any authority asking for proof of vehicle registration during this period
of extension.

As such, this notice will serve as an extension of any Ohio IRP Vehicle Registration (IRP Cab Card or IRP
Temporary Authorization Authority [TAs]), expiring on or after March 18, 2020, until further notice.

Before taking any enforcement action (such as citation, tickets, or permits), please contact the Ohio BMV-IRP
Unit for validation of a vehicle. The Ohio BMV-IRP Unit may be reached Monday thru Friday, 8:30pm to 3:30pm
EDT via phone at 800.IRP.0007 or 614.777.8400, or via email at OHIRP@dps.ohio.gov.

This extension shall remain in effect for the duration of the declared emergency or until further notice, whichever
comes first.

If you have any questions, please contact Carolyn Noland directly at 614.752.7955 or via email at
canoland@dps.ohio.gov

Thank you,

aﬁes R. Norman
Registrar
Ohio Bureau of Motor Vehicles
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